Sign Committee Meeting
Monday, Nov 14, 2022
Approved


Present: Connie Sartini, Carolyn Perkins, Mark Haddad

The meeting of the Sign Committee opened at 5 p.m. with the review of two sign applications.

Applications

1. Application from NH Signs for two signs for Orange Blossom Dental to be located at 489 Main Street, Suite B (Mill Run Plaza).  The application was presented by NH Signs President Peter C. March on behalf of the dental business owner.  He advised that the first sign- 20 sq ft would be located on the front of the building. It would consist of a 1 to 1.5 white steel logo with opaque vinyl printed color graphics, 1-1.5” thick black steel letters that are stud mounted. The sign would be lighted by goose-necked lights that would be illuminated from 6:30 p.m. to one half hour after close of business. 

The second sign would be located on the back side of the building would have the lettering and color graphic, the same as the front sign. Details and visuals for both signs accompanied the application.

Ms. Perkins moved to approve the application as presented, seconded by Ms. Sartini. The vote of approval was unanimous.

2. Application from the Groton Water Department to install a new sign at the Whitney Pond wells site at 864 Lowell Road. The sign would be single-faced carved wall sign in black and gold and would be illuminated from dusk to dawn. Details and a visual accompanied the application. 
Ms. Sartini moved to approve the application, seconded by Ms. Perkins. The vote of approval was unanimous.
Minutes of the September 12 Sign Committee meeting were approved.
The meeting of the Sign Committee adjourned at 5:15 p.m.
Submitted by Connie Sartini
